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Dear Customer: 
 
We certify that all of our products are made from materials complying with FDA requirements 
as stated in the Code of Federal Regulations 21 CFR, Sections 177.1520. They also comply 
with European Directives 90/128.EEC and EU No 10/2011with the subsequent amendments 
(including 2002/17/EC, 2002/72/EC, 2004/1/EC, 2004/19/EC and 2005/79/EC,  2008/39/EC,  
and EU2020/1245, EU2019/37, EU2018/831, EU2017/752, and 2016/1416).  
 
Please be advised that our resin suppliers have received a letter (LONO) from the Health 
Products and Food Branch (HPFB) of Health Canada, stating that HPFB has no objection to 
the use in Canada of the subject resins and resulting films in food-contact applications for 
which the resins are technically suitable.  
 
We further certify that packaging products we produce and supply to you are made from 
materials complying with CONEG Directive 94/62/EC regarding heavy metals, also known as 
the Model Toxics in Packaging Legislation.  The sum of  incidental concentration levels of 
lead, mercury, cadmium, and hexavalent chromium does not exceed 100 Parts Per Million by 
weight; we further certify that these metals, if present at levels below the stated amount, 
were not intentionally added by us during the manufacturing process.  
 
Additionally, our products do not contain ODC’s (Ozone Depleting Chemicals) as defined by 
the Clean Air Amendment of 1990, and all products we supply comply with California’s 
Proposition 65 chemical listing. 
 
Packaging materials manufactured by ISOFlex are not and shall not be at the time of delivery 
thereof adulterated or misbranded within the meaning of said acts or said laws or be articles 
prohibited from introduction into interstate commerce under the provisions of Section 404 or 
505 of the said Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act, and are not and do not contain a 
misbranded hazardous substance or a banned hazardous substance. 
 
Finally, we employ Good Manufacturing Practices in our manufacturing facilities to assure 
continued compliance with these regulations.  The resins we use do not contain any latex in 
their formulation, nor do we add any latex during our manufacture of any product or 
packaging we make. ISOFlex Packaging facilities are committed to GFSI (Global Food 
Safety Initiative) and as such are certified SQF Level 3 manufacturers of polyethylene film 
and bags. 
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